
From: Soura, Christian
To: Earley, Jimmy <jearley@cio.sc.gov>

Date: 10/15/2013 12:08:27 PM
Subject: Meet next week?

Jimmy,
 
                Are you open at 1 next Wednesday for us to meet in Marcia’s office?  After we talked this morning, I thought 
maybe the three of us should just get together for a while to talk through various open items (IT security, email, etc.).
 
                I just came out of a budget meeting, and Marcia’s here in my office, waiting for the CSID press conference to 
start…she said she’s open then, if that works for you.  Thanks.
 
CLS
 
 
Christian L. Soura
Deputy Chief of Staff
 
(803) 543-0792
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
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